
25th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
An offer of support has been received from Reverend Jess Piper, Associate Minister 
for the Parish of Stockport and Brinnington.  
 
The Church would like to support those who find themselves struggling this Christmas, 
particularly those whose finances are uncertain.    
 
St Mary’s Church in the marketplace is currently open from 11.30 am -12.30 pm on 
Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays.  Bags of food, hats, scarves, gloves and socks 
are available for anyone who may benefit from them, please collect, no questions 
asked.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ann Bommer 
Pastoral Manager 
 


